
Novel Corona Virus COVID 19 Hotel Response

Dear Guests,

In these uncertain times I wanted to communicate what we are doing here at the Lodge to help 
answer some questions you may have. 

If you have a reservation and cannot travel, please call the lodge directly at 604-932-4146 or 
email us at info@tantaluslodge.com and we will pleased to assist you during this challenging 
time. 

If you do arrive at the Lodge, I wanted to let you know that we have always used hospital grade 
cleaning supplies and we have increased the frequency of cleaning in all of our public areas 
including hand rails, door handles and public washrooms. In our guest rooms, we have 
increased the level of cleaning to all door handles, light switches phones and remotes and all 
other touch points inside our rooms. We have also increased the hand sanitizer stations 
available in the Lodge. 

Our first priority is the safety and security of our guests. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact us directly. 

Sincerely, 

The Tantalus Lodge Team

mailto:info@tantaluslodge.com

